eighterential englise en la service en la company de la co

The Jaguar Journal

October 2023-Issue 3



2161 Butler Street Mobile, AL 36617 251-221-1450

Message From The Principal



Happy October! September was a beautiful month, with just a hint of Fall weather. On that note, the weather will continue to become chillier, so please make sure your child has seasonally appropriate clothing in their backpack or cubby, as well as a sweater or sweatshirt for chilly mornings on the playground. Fall has arrived, and the students are settling into a routine, making new friends, and learning something new daily. If you need to update your emergency contact numbers, call Just 4 Developmental Laboratory's front office. If you need to add additional adults to pick up or take your child to school, you can purchase a car tag for \$5 in the front office. We have a busy October planned, so please keep this newsletter to refer to throughout the month. It will also be posted on our website and social media platforms. Please let me know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.

Your partner in educating our child(ren), Ms. Thompson-Love

Important Dates

- · 6- Quarter 1 Ends
- 9- Teacher Workday
- · 10- Quarter 2 Begins
- 16- Boss's Day
- 16-20 Bullying Prevention Week
- 16 Family & Parent Engagement Day
- 16-20 No school for Ceballos & James' classes

&\\@\\&\&\\@\\@\\@\\@\\@\\

- 19-20 No school for all students
- 23-27 Red Ribbon Week



Halloween Safety Tips

Choose a light-colored costume because these are easily seen at night. Add reflective or glow-in-the-dark tape to the front and back of the costume and to the trick-or-treat bag. Only buy a costume that is labeled "flame-retardant." Test the face paint or makeup on your child's arm or hand before applying to ensure the paint does not irritate the skin. Avoid oversized and high-heeled shoes that could cause kids to trip. Make sure the rest of the costume fits well, too, which can help prevent trips and falls. Limit trick-ortreating to your neighborhood and the homes of people you and your children know. Check all treats when your kids get home to ensure they are sealed. Throw out candy with torn packages or holes in the packages, spoiled items, and any homemade treats that have not been made by someone you know. Don't allow young children to have hard candy or gum that could cause choking.

Seasonal Clothing

Fall is here. Please remember that as it gets cooler, you will need to update the extra clothes in their cubby bins so they do not have a pair of shorts on for a chilly day. Students should be in full uniform daily. This includes shoes that do not have strings. We are seeing more students in sneakers with shoestrings. This is a uniform violation and is unacceptable.

We are here for YOU!

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 251-221-1450. Please sign up for text/email alerts to get classroom information.